
 

© Leeds City Council Copyright 2022. 

Reproduction is permitted for non-commercial use only, with acknowledgement as Leeds City Council copyright. 

Enquiries concerning reproduction should be sent to: Investors in Pupils, Leeds City Council, Adams Court, Kildare Terrace, Leeds LS12 1DB 

 
 

Wednesday, December 07, 2022  
 
 

Dear Pupils of Horton Park Primary School, 
 
 
Thank you for making me feel so welcome when I visited your school recently to reassess ‘Investors in Pupils’. 
You were all extremely polite, friendly and very well behaved and are obviously extremely proud of the work 
you are doing to make your school an even better place for everyone. Thank you for helping to make to make 
the reassessment day go so smoothly. 
 
I am very grateful to all the pupils who came to talk to me, for helping me to understand how your school 
works and in particular to Aahil in Year 6 who presented to me about your schools’ new playground equipment. 
Everyone I met had a lot to tell me and you were all very clear and confident! 
 
I was very pleased to find out about the many things that the staff do to help you. They work really hard to 
make your school such a wonderful place to be where everyone enjoys their learning.   
 
You told me that:  
 

• You work together to make your school a better place for everyone. 

• You help and care for each other. 

• Behaviour at your school is really good. 
• You enjoy coming to school and you know that learning now will help you in the future. 

• Your teachers make lessons interesting and fun and you get lots of opportunities to talk and work 
together which helps you with your learning.  

• You know, and are very keen to achieve your targets. 

• Your ideas are listened to and pupil voice means that your ideas can be promoted 
 

Well done to all of you!  I hope that you are going to have a big celebration now that you have once again 
achieved the ‘Investors in Pupils’ award. 
 
I really enjoyed my visit to your school – keep up the good work! 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
 
Mr Steven Ruse 
National Programme Manager & Lead Investors in Pupils Assessor 
 
 

 


